St Mary’s Cathplic School Ellers_lie

30.4.18
Dear Parent / Caregiver,

PERSONAL INVITATION - PLEASE JOIN US - Samoan Community

As part of our promise and commitment to ‘providing a Catholic education for the whole child’, we
are writing to inform you about our Samoan Community Fono. This will take place between

5.45pm - 7pm on, Tuesday 8- May.

We believe that commitment to the love of learning needs home, school and parish, all three
working closely together.

This meeting will be for our Samoan families. It is highly recommended that you attend as we aim
to strengthen further the relationships between home and school that we have established.

The meeting will be an informal and two way conversation so we can learn from you about the
things you value for the education of your children. We are also aware Samoan Language Week
is coming up from May 21 - 25 and we are keen to hear how we can work together to make this
special.

In order to help us plan for the evening it would be greatly appreciated if you could return the reply
slip below to indicate your attendance. Should you wish to discuss this further please contact us.

Yours sincerely

Bele

Saira Boyle Claire Hart
Principal Deputy Principal (Cultural Responsiveness)

Samoan Fono - We Value Your Voice
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